
Lifelong Memories 

 

Diagnosed with acute lymphoblastic leukemia (ALL) in December 2018 at the age of three, Cameron 

Gular endured two and a half years of treatment before visiting the Village with his family in November 

2022 with support from Toby’s Dream Foundation. “Give Kids The World Village is a beautiful tribute to 

the youngest fighters of life-altering diseases and critical illnesses,” says Cameron’s mom, Catherine.  

“Our family felt special from the moment we arrived, and that magic lasted for our entire stay. The 

Village itself has all the comforts of home and is more than just kid-friendly; it is perfectly kid-centered. 

The memories we made at the Village and all the theme parks will last a lifetime. We are so 

thankful.” Cameron is now a happy, healthy first grader in his hometown of Yorktown, Virginia.                

 

 
 


